
           PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

A public hearing will be held on  Tuesday, October 16, 2018, at 6:00 p.m. (or  at such time as other 

public hearings are concluded)  in Council Chambers, 301 University Ridge, Greenville, SC, 29601, 

to receive public comments regarding the transfer of surplus right-of-way on Traynham Boulevard 

(L0498) to the adjacent property owner. Approval of the motion to transfer the 0.01 acres of 

unimproved right-of-way will allow the surplus property to be combined with TMS 

#0468000400300.   

 

Herman G Kirven Jr., Chairman 

Greenville County Council 

 
 
ADVERTISE:   Friday, September 28th  
 
  
 


